
 
 

 

 

Project ID: 713290 

 

         Project Description or Fact Sheet:  

 

o The ongoing bridge project will provide two through lanes in each direction, bike lanes 

on both sides, and dual left-turn lanes from SR 155 northbound and southbound onto I-

285 eastbound and westbound. In addition, the interstate exit will also be widened to 

provide dual left-turn and dual right-turn lanes onto SR 155/Flat Shoals.  The Interstate 

entrance ramps will be widened to provide three lanes at the ramp intersections with SR 

155. Lanes will taper down to one lane prior to the ramp nose point with I-285; walls will 

be constructed under the Panthersville Road Bridge at I-285 to allow the ramps to be 

extended under the bridge.  

 

         Project Map: 

 
  

 



 

         Project Schedule:  

 

o JULY 2017: Shifting traffic on WB off-ramp and EB on-ramp for staging so that “gap” 

between concrete sections and the bridge can be completed (water line and concrete) – 

Summer 2017 Contingent on getting the signal pole relocations approved   

o OCTOBER 2017: Stage 1 part of bridge open to traffic – this also depends on the pole 

relocations being approved and the water line relocated on Ramp A at Panthersville Rd.   

o SUMMER 2018: Reopen WB to NB right turn lane –Summer 2018— this is dependent 

on the approvals for the Sound Wall 4.  After the design is approved, the H Piles will 

have to be ordered. Lead time is 4-6 weeks, if the plant is not overbooked.   

o AUGUST 2018: Open decal lane for EB off-ramp –this is contingent on the waterline 

submittals getting approved.   We are looking for ways to expedite the construction on 

this ramp to keep the progress of the ramp moving forward.    

o DECEMBER 2018: Median installation 

o FEBRUARY 2019: Open to traffic 

 

         Highlights of work or progress on this project:   
 

o June 19, 2017 Through June 21, 2017: Closing the I-285 westbound off ramp onto 

Flatshoals Road and Placing Asphalt Leveling and Leveling the Flatshoals Road I-285 

eastbound on ramp – also closing Flatshoals Road/I-285  eastbound on ramp towards the 

end of the week to finish Leveling 

o June 21, 2017 Through June 22, 2017: Curtain Construction Subcontractor will be 

removing Temporary Concrete Barriers from Ramps A and Flatshoals Road/I-285 

eastbound on ramp. 

o Continue to build retaining wall face in front of wall 4J on I-285 westbound off ramp 

onto Flatshoals Road. 

 


